
 
From: SNOW, Penny (OAKLANDS HEALTH CENTRE -  [mailto   
Sent: 06 June 2018 21:23 
To: NATIONALCASEWORK <NATIONALCASEWORK@dft.gov.uk> 
Subject: reference NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254 

 

I totally object to the "Stopping Up" of the road at Princes Parade. The Council give no 
reason as to why this road needs to be diverted and does not demonstrate any reason to do 
so. To my mind there appears to be no logical reason as to why this road needs to be 
moved. 
 
The creation of a new road will destroy the tranquillity of the canal and disrupt the wildlife 
whilst destroying "another green lung" in Hythe. The new road will also have a significant 

detrimental effect on our ancient historical monument ruining it forever. 

 
It is currently used by young, old, disabled, visitors, anglers and kayakers alike who use this 
road to gain access to the sea and enjoy what is precious and unique to our beautiful 
seaside town. 
 
Mrs Penny Snow 

 

 
 
 
 




